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ﬁ Outlook

Solar Project

From ROBERT MCKINNIE <sflightsource@aol.com>
Date Thu 6/12/2025 8:34 AM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Sisneros,

My wife and | have been attending the public hearings this year regarding the AES solar project. We have
researched the history and safety concerns.

Please deeply consider moving the solar project that is not within two miles of our Eldorado home.
Though we are committed to clean energy, the inherent risks (although remote) are simply too great. We
have thousands and thousands of open acreage throughout New Mexico and the surrounding area (e.g.-
Hwy 285 south of Lamy).

It does not appear prudent and in the public’s best interest to squeeze it between two highly populated
neighborhoods.

Thank You, and | Am,
Sincerely Yours,

Robert W. McKinnie, M.A.
3 Encantado Loop -Eldorado
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